
From: peter symonds  
Sent: 08 March 2023 08:02 
To:  
Subject: Application 2023/0663/T 48 Canfield Gdns NW6 3EB 
 
Hi Rav, 
 
Further to my current application 2023/0663/T, I  had a visit yesterday 
from a tree surgeon who was estimating cost of the works to the six 
Leylandii in the garden here so that I might be ready to proceed with the 
works should approval be forthcoming in due course. 
 
He advised me that urgent additional work should also be carried out to 
a 30-metre-high Silver Birch, which lost a major limb in heavy winds a 
couple of years ago and is now, in his words, 'unbalanced and leaning to 
one side' over the neighbouring garden.  He advised that the tree should 
be reduced by one-third. 
 
May I submit another, separate planning application for work to this 
effect? If permission is also granted for this work, I would then organise 
so that all the tree works are done together,  I am attaching photos of the 
tree along with a map of the garden which is the one that was included 
with my previous Leylandii application. 
 
I am happy to provide any further information you might require. 
 
Kind regards 
Peter Symonds 
48 Canfield Gardens 
NW6 3EB 
 


